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Dear Colleagues,

Invitation to ICEE-2011, Belfast, Northern Ireland

It is with pleasure that I invite the international community to the ICEE-2011 International Conference on 
Engineering Education to be hosted by the University of Ulster in Belfast, Northern Ireland. 

This will be the first time ever that the iNEER Network will assemble on the island of Ireland.  Belfast is a city 
of great vibrancy - rich in culture, comprised of people full of warmth and hospitality, interesting history 
and lots of exciting things to do.  You will find that Belfast has much to offer the profession, the individual 
and the family. With the enthusiastic support of Belfast City Council, coupled with an excellent range of 
professional services, please consider ICEE-2011 as the place for your next key presentation and as the place 
to network with people in the field of engineering education. 

The conference theme this year will be ‘Engineering Sustainability for a Global Economy’.  Major topics will 
include e-learning, globalisation, sustainability and education cooperation to name a few. 

Please refer to the ICEE-2011 website http://icee2011.ulster.ac.uk for more information about the 
conference, major topics, special sessions as well as Belfast and the University of Ulster. You can also find the 
announcement for call for abstracts and session proposals posted on the conference website at
http://icee2011.ulster.ac.uk/icee2011_callforpapers2.pdf

Belfast is one of Europe’s most popular destinations, the city of choice for many international conferences, 
events, arts and music festivals.   On behalf of the ICEE-2011 organising committee, University of Ulster, 
the UK and Irish Engineering Community and the iNEER I look forward to welcoming you to Belfast for 
ICEE-2011.

Yours sincerely 

Professor Richard Barnett
Vice-Chancellor , University of Ulster


